December 30, 2014
Dear Anna Torres,  
On December 3, 2014, you wrote me that you had received my claim: number 201410447. 

You said that the claim has been assigned to you for further research. I would appreciate learning how things are progressing. 

Thank you very much, 

John D. Baldwin

4550 Via Esperanza
Phone: 967-4995

